
 

March 1, 2021 
 
 
To whom it may concern,     
 
I have known Jeremy Frandon since April 1, 2019 when he joined our IT support 
team as a student hire on a part-time basis at the School of Computer Science, 
McGill University. 
 
He has been a dedicated and diligent employee from the beginning. His duties 
have ranged from cleaning up our server room to installing workstations in our 
teaching labs to setting up laptops for researchers to maintaining our department 
website to developing multiple web applications from the ground up  involving 
different inventory systems, which we continue to use presently. Most recently, we 
have tasked him with automating our email account migration from our open 
source mail solution to Microsoft. As evident above, his role has evolved here at 
CS, and his skills are multi-faceted. He has proven to be an invaluable asset to 
the team. 
 
Jeremy has attacked any project we have thrown at him with vigor and 
enthusiasm. He is mature beyond his years, and has an impressive work ethic. He 
is efficient and thorough in his work, and great at keeping the team abreast of this 
progress. 
 
As an employee, he is punctual, polite, conscientious, and competent. Simply put: 
he is someone that you want on your team.       
 
He stands out among all our student hires to date, and will be missed once he 
graduates from McGill not to mention difficult to replace. 
 
Jeremy has a bright and notable future waiting him. 
 
 
 
Ron Simpson 
Operations Supervisor, Faculty of Science 
McGill University 
 


